Closure of Ron Crayden Memorial Fund
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Closure of Ron Crayden Memorial Fund (2000 club)

Due to the reduced number of subscriptions it has been decided to close the Ron Crayden Memorial Fund with
immediate effect.

The balance on the fund will be used in accordance with the aim of supporting youth development.

The ETTA would like to thank all those who have provided subscriptions to this fund.

For any enquiries please email rsinclair@etta.co.uk

Written by Brian Skinner (August 2, 2013)
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